Buttonwood Beach Association

September 21, 2023

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Karlin,

| have reviewed the Karlin Residence Elevations, dated August 3,2023 by KP Designs and the
survey of 148 Andrew Comstock Road, Warwick (Plat 373, Lot 27) prepared by Ocean State
Planners, Inc. The BBA Permissive Use Committee has reviewed both and has no objections
to your proposed plan. This letter confirms that the BBA has no objection to your request
before the zoning board. Please feel free to share this letter with the zoning board.

Note that this letter does not presume to speak for other abutting landowners.

Sincerely,

Douglas Rademacher
President



